
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>
CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" <CMCG@vancouver.ca>

"Adcock, Jessie" <Jessie.Adcock@vancouver.ca>
Date: 1/19/2018 8:37:55 AM

Subject: #VanWifi expansion announcement
Attachments: Memo - Free Public Wifi Expansion - 2018.1.18.pdf

Good morning Mayor and Councillors,

The attached memo provides an update on a significant expansion of the City’s #VanWifi network that will be 
announced later today.

As you will recall, the first phase of this free wifi network was implemented in 2015 through a partnership with 
TELUS. We are working with Shaw to roll out this second phase, with the outcome being one of North America’s 
largest free public wifi networks. As with phase 1, this expansion will be implemented with absent any investment 
of public funds by the City.

Please let me or Jessie Adcock know if you have any questions.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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